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Merle Erlank

From: Johan Blignaut

Sent: 03 August 2015 10:10 AM

To: GMjezu

Subject: RE: Responsible Person for DSD

Attachments: Sand Draai Scoping public presentation.pptx

 

 
Thank you Mr Godfrey 
 
A meeting was held on the 21

st
 July 2015 in regards to the construction of 3 Sora Plants near Groblershoop on the farm 

Sand Draai. My apologies for not inviting you directly as I did not know about the Passing of Mr Beukes. I will however 
include you now on all communication regarding this project ggoing forward. 
 
Please find attached the p[resentation that was made on the day. We are currnetly in the Scoping Phase of the proposed 
project. If you have any questions or comments, feel free to give me a call or send them through to me. 

Thank you & Regards  
 
Johan Blignaut  
Junior Environmental Consultant  

T +27 (0) 11 7986000 | D (011) 798 6458 | E johan.blignaut@rhdhv.com | W www.rhdhv.co.za  
Royal HaskoningDHV (Pty) Ltd trading as Royal HaskoningDHV | Reg No. 1966/001916/07  
Building No. 5 Country Club Estate, 21 Woodlands Drive, Woodmead, 2191  
PO Box 867, Gallo Manor, 2052, Gauteng, South Africa  

 

Please, consider your environment. 
Before printing this e-mail ask yourself: "Do I need a hard copy?"  
 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the authorised use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, Please notify mailadm-za@rhdhv.com and delete all copies of the e-mail. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are not necessarily those 
of, nor endorsed by, the Royal HaskoningDHV Group. Information disclosed in this e-mail may not be accurate, current or complete and the Royal HaskoningDHV Group 
disclaims all liability in this regard. 

 

 

From: GMjezu [mailto:Gmjezu@ncpg.gov.za]  

Sent: 03 August 2015 09:38 AM 
To: Johan Blignaut 

Subject: Responsible Person for DSD 
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Morning Johan, 

  

Thank you very much for your effort and commitment for ensuring that we participate as a Department in the 

stakeholder engagement processes. 

  

It is with great dismay and regret to inform you that Mr Aubrey Beukes passed away late in 2010; and I know it might 

be shocking for you but that is how matters are. 

  

I am the Responsible Manager appointed in that particular vacancy and my contact number is 072 769 8088, 

  

Thank you very much for the courtesy you have reflected in making contact in this regard. 

  

Kind Regards,   

 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 

to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. Please note 

that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent 

those of the company. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. 

The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.  


